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June 15, 2016 
 
After 44 years in business, Cal-Metro Distributing Co., Inc. has decided 
to close our doors. We can’t fully express our deep gratitude for your 
business and support.  
 
Our last effective day of business will be July 31, 2016.  Local pick up 
service will be discontinued on July 21, 2016.  Until that date, we will 
continue to service your account as normal. 
 
All accounts payables will be settled in full and the business office will 
remain open for some time after August 1, 2016 for accounting 
procedures and liquidation of assets.  We ask that all outstanding 
customers’ accounts receivable balances be paid by August 15, 2016. 
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience our departure may cause our many 
loyal customers and Cal-Metro is truly appreciative of any 
considerations that you would give our people that will now be forced to 
seek other endeavors. 
 
Our commitment to providing you the best service and support is still 
our top priority. Thank you again for your business. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Duane Schmaltz 
President, Cal-Metro Distributing Co., Inc. 
 


